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Happening Now

Art Classes
Elementary aged children are invited to register
for an upcoming workshop with Ms. Deanna Volz
on Thursday, August 4, from 5:00-6:00 p.m. Ms.
Volz graduated from Wittenberg University,
majoring in Art & Japanese. Soon after, she
obtained certification in Children's Book
Illustration from Hollins University in Virginia. She
is currently working in Japan as an Assistant
Language Teacher. She also publishes a
webcomic called 'Jams and Jellies' on the
websites Webtoon and Tapas. Please call
724.627.9776 to register your child/children. Ms.
Volz will also be hosting an Art is for Adults, Too
class on Thursday, August 11 at 5:00 p.m. She
will be instructing how to do pencil sketching and
still-life drawings.  Reserve your seat today at the
Circulation Desk!




August 2, at 5 pm: Meadowcroft Rockshelter 
August 9, at 5 pm: Somerset Historical Center 
August 16, at 5 pm: Old Economy Village 
August 23, at 5 pm: Duncan & Miller Glass
Museum  
August 30 at 5 pm: Historic Fort Steuben 
In September the following virtual visits will be
to West Overton Village, Merrick Art Gallery &
the Heinz History Center.

Virtual Museum Spotlights
Over the course of eight Tuesdays in August  &
September, a representative from the museum will
highlight the history of the site and what you may
see during your visit. Here is the schedule of virtual
presentations: 

A museum kit from each site can be checked out
from the library for a period of seven days and
includes a pass for free admission for up to four
people. 






Family Movie Night



Friday, August 19
8:00 p.m. On the Lawn

Book Club



Thursday, August 11 
@ 4:30pm

Free & Open to the Public
New members welcome!

Friday, August 26
7:00 p.m. 

Library will provide all
materials needed for

you to play!

Monday, Sept. 26    
@ 4:30pm in the Gallery

CPR
Certification

Class
Saturday 
Sept. 17

10am-2pm
Call 724.984.5702

 to Register

Nifty Knitters
First & Third Thursday of the

month * 11am - 1pm  

Friends Sharing Grief Support Group 
Every Monday at 5:00pm


